25.5.18
YEAR 4 HALF TERM HOMEWORK:

This half term we would really like the year 4 children to have some fun and fresh air outside. As part
of their homework we would like to challenge them to make a piece of land art. By this, we mean
use any natural resources they find in the garden, woods, park or beach to make some kind of

artwork — it could be a pattern, a structure or sculpture.

If possible, please take a photo and send it in with your child for a display — no need to bring their
original masterpieces into school. We look forward to seeing photos (or sketches) of their creations!

Additionally, please encourage your child to read for pleasure over the half term break.
Thank you for your continuing support.

The Year 4 Team



